
County Leaders, 

So many of us have invested heavily in a process and steadfastly remained committed to a NEW way…  with faith we 

have stepped in whole-heartedly.  We need real support and consideration with a practical goal creating a near-term 

reasonable environment for the small businesses that have emerged on the tax-paying side of this industry. 

 

PLEASE…  do not take another step that makes it harder for us.  Please adopt the recommendations of MCA that has 

proven itself to be honest in its effort to co-create this emerging space with the county. 

 

We have an opportunity here to give some hope to farmers or to snuff them out.  Please choose the affirmative path. 

 

Looking Forward, 

David Leppert 

 

Mendo Valley Farms  

 


